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June 8,2025 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

It is with great pleasure that I write this letter of recommendation for Ms. Imee C. Limpo, who 

has served as a science teacher at Saint Vincent Institute for the past 8 years. During this time, I 

have had the opportunity to observe their dedication, professionalism, and deep commitment to 

student learning. 

Ms. Limpo brings an exceptional level of energy and enthusiasm to the classroom. Their lessons 

are thoughtfully planned, engaging, and grounded in current scientific understanding. They excel 

at making complex concepts accessible, using real-world examples, interactive experiments, and 

a variety of teaching tools to spark curiosity in students. 

Beyond their teaching expertise, Ms. Limpo fosters a learning environment that encourages 

inquiry, critical thinking, and collaboration. Students consistently express how inspired they feel 

in her classroom, and this is reflected in improved performance and a growing interest in science 

among our student body. 

In addition to her teaching duties, Ms. Limpo has contributed significantly to our school 

community by facilitating some extracurricular involvement— like leading a science club, 

mentoring students, organizing science fairs, etc. These efforts have enriched the academic 

experience of our students and strengthened our STEM programs. 

I am confident that Ms. Imee C. Limpo will be an asset to any educational institution. She is not 

only a skilled educator but also a lifelong learner who continually seeks ways to improve and 

innovate. I recommend her without reservation. 

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me. 

 
Sincerely, 
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